
On March 19th, SAE announced that physical flight events would be cancelled and that the               
competition would be moved to an online platform due to concerns surrounding the COVID-19              
pandemic. 
 
Shortly after this announcement, NAU announced that any in-person activities through the            
university (including classes) would be cancelled or moved online. 
 
Our team met and decided that we would no longer work on manufacturing and testing our                
design. We are satisfied with the progress we were able to make. We have finalized and tested                 
our design, and the remaining manufacturing was only to be replicating our prototype for              
competition- this is no longer needed. 
 
Team meetings are now conducted online with the sole purpose of coordinating class             
assignments. Meeting minutes are no longer taken, but timecards documenting our meeting            
times can be provided upon request. 


